
 

 

 

Free Gaza Movement Welcoming Ceremony 

Sunday 10
th

 August 2008  
  

Dear all, 

  

On behalf of the Free Gaza Boat, The Palestinian 

International Campaign To End The Siege On Gaza 

and The Popular Committee Against Siege would 

warmly like to invite you to participate in our cultural 

activities that will take place at the Gaza port 

"Fishermen Port" to be held on 10th of August 2008 

next Sunday at 6:30pm till 8:30pm. The activities 

will be launched by The Popular Committee and The 

Palestinian International Campaign to End the Siege 

in co-ordination with a number of local NGOs. These 

activities represent the pre-welcoming phase to the 

arrival of Free Gaza Boat.     

  

A press conference will be held during the event. 

  

We appreciate your attendance with great gratitude. 
 


